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Rep 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU to all SHS staff. This is a hard time, but all staff have 
stepped up to help out our students. 
 

Becky Anderson and Barbie 
Justen are now making 275 
lunch/breakfast bags. This 
has continued to increase 
daily form the 60 they 
started with before spring 
break. They also practice 
the 6ft social distancing! 
 

Midco Bus Co. drivers have been great! They 
have been driving our classified aides out on 4 
different routes to deliver lunches and packet 
work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Teachers are rolling with the times and 
have really impressed me with being 
able to adapt. From learning how to 

navigate Zoom meetings, to setting up Google 
Classrooms, and communicating on Remind. They are all 
here to help our students and community. Several 
teachers helped hand out Chromebooks and belongings 

from lockers. 
They have also 
set up a good 
system for 
student 
packets in the 
old gym. 

https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/
https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/


Reports to the School Board 
Enrollment as of March 11 2020: 
Freshmen- 62 
Sophomores- 54 
Juniors- 44 
Seniors- 48 
Total – 208 
 
Extra-Curricular Activities 
Canceled at this time- April 28th 
Athletics:  
Canceled at this time- April 28th 

 

 

 


